
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference CTMUHB_246_21 
 

You asked:  
   

Please confirm what reports, written by medical royal colleges, have been written 

during the past 5 years mentioning Princess of Wales Hospital, or Bridgend GP 
Practices? 
  
Our response: 

 
Please note that Cwm Taf Morgannwg University Health Board was established 

on 1 April 2019.  Any information requests (prior to April 1 2019) relating to the 
previous Abertawe Bro Morgannwg University Health Board area (Bridgend) 

would need to be redirected to FOIA.Requests@wales.nhs.uk  
 

We can confirm that the Health Board does not hold this information.  As the 
Health Board would not be the authors, this is not information we would routinely 

capture/log.  Therefore, we are unable to provide. 
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